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Get more out of your Skid Steer
Loaders by equipping them with
Smart Technology.
Skid Steer Loaders

Skid Steer uses can gain the competitive edge by �tting new
and existing loaders with RCT’s ConrolMaster® remote control
systems.

The remote control solutions enable operators to carry out
work safely from a distance away from any danger with a
greater overall vision of the surrounding work area.

Removing the operator from the driver’s seat enables them to
tackle the more hazardous tasks without risk of injury; making
them more con�dent and productive.

Remote controls can be used on Skid Steers operating in
numerous industries including: construction, process and
re�neries, container transporters, agriculture and farming and
even demolition work – if you use a skid steer, the working
environment can be improved with RCT’s remote control
solutions.

RCT’s Line-of-Sight remote control solutions can be retro�tted
to any mobile Skid Steer Loader, regardless of make, model of
brand.

A Skid Steer Loader operating via remote control technology is
advantageous to any company and can increase the number of
specialised work won, increase billable hours, and allow
operators to multi-task to further increase productivity.

All of RCT’s remote control solutions are light weight, durable,
easy-to-use and backed by local support. RCT has 45 years’
experience in the industry, helping companies to increase
productivity, pro�tability, e�ciency and safety.
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